
 

 

REQUEST FOR COUNCIL ACTION 

 

 

AGENDA DATE: March 24, 2025 

AGENDA ITEM: Consider accepting a quote from Fair-Play Corporation for a new 

scoreboard, shots-on-goal board, and transceiver upgrades at Yanmar 

Arena. 

PREPARED BY: Dale Anderson, Director of Parks & Recreation 

 

BACKGROUND: 

 
The scoreboard in the MacDonald Venue at Yanmar arena is 30 years old, in need of repair, and 

parts are no longer available.  The scoreboards in the Kauppi Venue are 15 years old and in need 

of transceiver (wireless controller-related) upgrades.  Per countless patron requests, we would 

also to add an additional ‘Shots on Goal’ board to the south end of the Kauppi Venue.  At the 

March 10th regular City Council meeting, an Advertising Agreement with Grand Rapids State 

Bank was approved which included the funding resources for these scoreboard upgrades.  

Attached you will find the quote from Fair-Play Corporation for the recommended purchase.  A 

second quote was not obtained as we want consistency by having the same scoreboard and 

controllers for both venues. 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION: 

Make a motion to accept a quote from Fair-Play Corporation for $12,745.00 for a new 

scoreboard, shots-on-goal board, and transceiver upgrades at Yanmar Arena. 


